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Ottawa, Aug. 24, 1914.

Gentlemen:-

Referning to your letter of the 14th instant,

addressed to the Department of the Interior and which has

been transferred to this Department, I beg to inform you

that the petition from a number of Indianes to have the Klood

wood jam, in the Carrot River, removed, was forwarded by

Mr. S. J. Jackson, Inspector of Indian Agencies, to the

Department of Public Works. If any action is taken towarde

remowing the jam it should be done by that Department. It

may be presented that any work of this kind will not be done

until a proper examination has been made by a competent

engineer. Your letter has been transferred to the Depart-

ment of Public Works.

Your obedient servant,

W Lea

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

The Finger Lumber Company, Limited,

THE PAS, Man.

Adian affairs, Letterbook Poog. Copp

14 August 1914 - 29 August 1914, (R.G. 10, Volume 5531)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES lUBLIQUES

CANADA


